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Sr. Sharon Hektor Scholarship Application Form 
 

 
 

A scholarship has been established in recognition of Sr. Sharon’s 50 years as a Sister of St. Joseph.  

Sr. Sharon has over 45 years of service to Holy Family School. The Sr. Sharon Scholarship is granted to a 
sixth, seventh or eighth grade student. The student should exemplify the characteristics of an outstanding 
person who outwardly lives their faith, volunteers their time outside of school serving others, and has a genuine 
appreciation for attending HFS. 
 
To apply: Write an essay and explain why attending HFS is important to you. 
Please limit your essay to 500 words in length and attach it to this application. 
 
Include topics and give specific examples of: 

·        What attending HFS means to you. 

·        How you live out your faith. 

·        What outside school activities you participate in volunteering to serve others. 

·        Any other information you feel is important for the selection committee to know. 
 

Please attach this form to your submission. You may type or write legibly on a separate sheet. All applicants are 

anonymous to the selection committee. Students should refer to themselves as I/me in their essay.  
 
 *Students must have a completed FACTS Grant & Aid application on file and be entering sixth, seventh or 
eighth grade in the upcoming school year.  
 
 
 
Name _________________________________ Current Grade __________________ 
            (Must be 5th, 6th or 7th grade) 

Address ____________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone Number _______________________________ 
 
 

Do you have a completed FACTS Grant & Aid Application on file? ⃞ YES   ⃞ NO (if box is checked no, you 

MUST complete a FACTS Grant & Aid) 
 
Are you current with all of your financial obligations at HFS including, tuition, lunch accounts or other 

payments? ⃞ YES   ⃞ NO (if box is checked no, please contact the school office) 

 
 
 

This application is to be completed and submitted to in the School Office by March 1. 
 


